
 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

APRIL 23, 2023 

 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY:  WATER MAIN BREAK ON MAIN STREET 
 

There is a water main break on Main Street near Liberty Street. Prince William Service Authority has been 
notified and will be onsite soon.  Please stay alert to possible road blockages or traffic pattern changes during 
this time. Notification will be provided once the watermain is repaired. 

Please visit the Town website for information regarding Town services and updates at  www.dumfriesva.gov 
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